
From: Dawn Tait   
Sent: September 15, 2020 11:57 AM 
To: arichard@cariboord.ca; Margo Wagner <mwagner@cariboord.ca>; Willow Macdonald 
<wmacdonald@cariboord.ca>; Mitch Campsall [External] <mcampsall@100milehouse.com>; 
dmingo@100milehouse.com; rfossum@100milehouse.com; cpettman@100milehouse.com; 
mpinkney@100milehouse.com 
Subject: 100 Mile Outdoor Skating Rink 
 
Hello, 
 
Im writing this email to you today in regards to the proposal for an outdoor skating rink.  
I would like to say that I am in favor if this and feel our little town could benefit from this great outdoor 
winter activity option. Not to mention great opportunities for future winter festivals etc. to attract 
people to our community.   
 
Kindly, 
 
Dawn Tait 
 


